Weekly News - 19th October 2018

Year One

Dear Parents.

The children have had an excellent half term, we're really proud of how well they've settled into Year One. We hope you all have a relaxing half term break and we look forward to seeing you back on Tuesday 30th October.

English

Having created our own baddy for Traction Man to stop. We wrote our own Traction man adventure and explained how he stopped the baddy. We were really impressed with the children's ideas and what the children wrote.

Maths

We have been looking at pairs of numbers that make one whole number using the part whole model. We have begun looking at number bonds to 10 (pairs of numbers that make ten e.g. 8+2, 7+3). How many of them can you learn off by heart?

Topic

In History we celebrated the end of our Toys topic by having a fun teddy bears picnic. We also spent a morning learning about popular Victorian children's games and playing them. How many of the games can you remember?

In Science we made predictions and investigated which material would make the best diving suit for Traction Man. Can you remember what prediction and waterproof mean?

During half term please could you make time for an autumn walk to collect pine cones, conkers, autumn leaves etc. and bring them in for our autumn art. If you make any Autumn art at home, take a photo and bring it in to share with the class \odot



Deputy Head Teacher's Award

Lavender

Salihah Arisha

Cornflower

Lucas

Leila

Foxglove

Sofia

Fulton

Phonics

In phonics, we have been reviewing all the sounds we have learnt this half term. Can you think of words with these sounds? Can you have a go at writing them?